Donald

Laguna Niguel, CA 92677

This is the first letter of recommendation that I have ever written. And since | am now 64
years old, that means that I have a very important experience to relate to you.

I have had a long series of dental difficulties. These were due to a variety of reasons and
included inferior care as well as the results due to an undiagnosed illness. About four
years ago my dentist referred me to Dr. Caplanis when all of his efforts were failing. Dr.
Caplanis recommended that I visit Dr. to obtain a comprehensive plan for what |
would call damage containment and repair. The procedures they recommended included
substantial implants and restorative crowns. [ cannot underestimate the success they
achieved.

For anyone considering these procedures [ can only state that all the service performed
by both doctors was exemplary with and achieved excellent results. My needs were
considerable and perhaps far more challenging than even most specialists were equipped
to service. This is why in particular that their achievements are so remarkable. It 1s also
important to say that through all of the surgeries, I had at most minimum discomfort and
with most, an incredible absolute absence of any after effects. With the number of
surgeries and their extensiveness, certainly this speaks to the skills of both these
gentlemen.

It is so important to have well educated and experienced professionals performing these
types of medical services. Drs. Caplanis and add to the experience a dedication
and follow through that resulted in success where | am sure that few others would have. .
And because of their extensive experience and dedication to their practice, they observed
an otherwise undiagnosed serious medical condition.




